
DETAILED BACKGROUND:  The Department of Public Utilities recommends reimbursement to Aqua 

Pure Bottled Water Corp. for over-payment of sanitary charges.  The customer has a credit balance of 

$52,995.74 due to an adjustment resulting from the customer being charged double for sanitary charges 

because of an incorrect association of a sewer service when the sewer register meter was activated on 

March 29, 2007. This caused a double billing of the sanitary charges. The sewer service was inactivated to 

correct this billing error.  The adjustment of the Sanitary charges total $72,265.46 from March 29, 2007 to 

May 15, 2008. Because this account has gone through another billing cycle since the adjustment the total 

refund the customer is entitled to is $52,995.74. 


